Rebecca
Seawright

Statement on the Resignation of Lieutenant Governor
Benjamin
Governor Hochul accepted the resignation of Brian Benjamin as New York State Lieutenant
Governor following his indictment on federal corruption charges. We must have absolute
confidence in the integrity of all those entrusted with the honor of public service in elected

office. The business of governing for the benefit of the people will proceed with credibility and
without distraction.
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